
HB 2115 -- RESIDENTIAL USE OF OXYGEN TANKS

SPONSOR: Nichols

This bill requires health care facilities to notify the local fire
department of the date and address when they provide oxygen tanks
or apparatuses to a patient or customer in a residential setting.
Notification must also be given by the facility when these supplies
are removed. If state or federal law prohibits the disclosure
without prior consent, the name of the patient or customer may only
be provided once the health care facility obtains a signed written
waiver.

This bill is the same as HB 173 (2013).


